
 

 

 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR ARTISTS OF FILIPINO ORIGIN 

 

The Centro Dramático Nacional  is looking for Filipino or Filipino origin creators: mainly actors, 

musicians, singers, and dancers to take part in the documentary theater play Las últimas (The 

Last Ones), written and directed by Lucía Miranda, which will be performed at the Teatro 

Valle-Inclán. 

The play will be performed in Spanish, Tagalog, and English, and the common language of the 

cast will be English. The members of the team will be asked to share their stories related to 

the Philippines and Spain with the playwright in order to create a documentary theater 

performance. The text will be a mixture of interviews conducted by the playwright outside the 

group, as well as stories and testimonies from the cast. 

 

Audition dates: September 29 to October 3, 2025 

Hours: 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

 

Rehearsal dates: March 24 to May 7, 2026 

Hours: 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

Performance dates: May 8 to June 21, 2026 

Hours: 8:00 p.m. (Except Tuesday, May 19, 12:00 p.m.) 

 

Interested parties should send their CV to: produccion.tvi@inaem.cultura.gob.es before 9:00 

p.m. on the 21 September. 

Those selected will be invited to audition. 

For more information: https://dramatico.inaem.gob.es/evento/las-ultimas/ 
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